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The Appointment Committee began the meeting at 6:00 PM in the downstairs 
Town Hall library. Councilor’s Farber, Mahoney and Orestis were present at the 
meeting.  

 
The following Falmouth citizens were informally interviewed for vacancies on 
various boards and committees. Each applicant was asked to tell them about 
themselves and what their vision for Falmouth was.  
 
Andrea Ferrante – ROUTE 100  
Sarah Boudreau – ROUTE 100 
Pamela DiPietro Hale – FEIC  
Chuck Gerry - FEIC 
Joseph McDonnell – ROUTE 100  

Dimitri Balatsos – ROUTE 100-FEIC 
Joseph Cooper – ROUTE 100 

 
After discussing the FEIC and the new ad-hoc Route 100 Committee, Chuck Gerry 
decided he was very interested in being a part of the ad-hoc Route 100 
Committee. 
Dimitri Balastos decided he would like to withdraw his interest in the ad-hoc Route 
100 Committee and be considered for the Falmouth Economic Improvement 
Committee. 
 
Chair Farber explained to all of the applicants the expected time frame for 
appointments. There are several applicants still to be interviewed and considered 
for Route 1. Currently only one opening on FEIC and three applicants. The goal is 
to have recommendations to the Council at the end of April or the beginning of 
May. The Route 100 Committee would not be meeting until after the new 
Councilors are elected and the Council Liaison is picked on June 18. 
 
Chair Farber asked Ellen Planer to contact the chair of FEIC and ask them to get in 
touch with Pam DiPietro Hale and Dimitri Balastos. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Ellen Planer 
Town Clerk 

 


